

Tisbury Parish Council <tisburypc@gmail.com>

TFC Footpath maintenance and improvements

Tisbury Parish Council <tisburypc@gmail.com> To: tisburypc@tisbury-wiltshire-pc.gov.uk

5 June 2022 at 14:45

Date: Thu, 19 May 2022 at 18:03 Subject: TFC Footpath maintenance and improvements To: Sandra Harry, TPC <tisburypc@gmail.com>

Dear Sandra,

I should like to report our recent efforts to maintain and improve the footpaths in Tisbury.

On Monday 9th May, for our regular monthly session, we cleared numerous fallen trees and branches from TISB42, cleared a tree and vegetation from TISB55 and cleared gateways on TISB53.

On Monday 16th May we joined with the South Wilts Ramblers volunteers and our local Countryside Access Officers Alex and Cerys, to replace three stiles by gates on TISB3 and TISB73 in the vicinity of Ashley Wood Farm (by kind permission of Lord Margadale.)

Kind regards

Roger



This email has been checked for viruses by Avast antivirus software. www.avast.com